LEGAL NOTICE
PUEBLO OF ZUNI
ZUNI, NEW MEXICO
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Pueblo of Zuni Fire/EMS Department is requesting for proposals from qualified firms to plan and
develop a Tribal Hazard Mitigation Plan for the Pueblo of Zuni using the 2018 FEMA Hazard Mitigation
Plan Guidelines

All sealed proposals must be received no later than 5:00 p.m. (MST) on March 2, 2018. If you have
questions contact Mr. Aldred Cheama, Chief or Mr. Dion Lalio, Captain, Zuni Fire /EMS Department at 505-
782-4833.

To obtain an RFP packet, please contact the Pueblo of Zuni Purchasing and Property Department (PPD) at
505-782-7092. Mail or hand-carry complete RFP packet to the Pueblo of Zuni Purchasing & Property
Department, 1203B State Hwy 53, P.O. Box 339 Zuni, NM 87327. Clearly mark, “DO NOT OPEN”. Request
for Proposal (RFP) FEMA-4199-DR-NM.

“Proposals received after the time and date specified will not be considered. Faxed, emailed and
incomplete packets will not be considered or accepted”.

Start Advertisement:  February 16, 2018
End Advertisement: February 23, 2018



